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The Guay Fomily - Vow missionaries in Thallamal
Dear Friends, January 8, 2021

As we begin this new year, we want to thank each of you who prayed for us
and the ministry here in Thailand. We are so blessed to have each of you
praying for us!

Here like everywhere, this past year was filled with much sorrow and
frustrations due to Covid. But God is faithful, and He gave us much to
rejoice over as well!

We want to start with family news. Our family gained
two new members, a daughter-in-law and a
granddaughter. Our son, Joshua, married Laura Mister
in March. Due to Covid, they had a private ceremony
at their church, and they plan to have big wedding
when we can be there this May. And our daughter,
Brianna Marisa Marah, had her second child in November. Her name
is Brianna Marisa. We are sure enjoying all three

grandchildren!

The church has continued to have a fairly good
attendance in spite of Covid. We continue to live
stream for those who can’t come, but we are
thankful that most members have come back
faithfully. They also have eagerly joined in to
help prepare bags of food and tracts to hand out PO ) 0
to Covid patients and hospital staff. They even L= =
asked to give a special offering to help buy the food' Christmas Service

All the dads went out to eat together to celebrate Thai Father’s Day in
December, and we had a good crowd at church to celebrate Christmas. We
also were able to have Christmas programs at three schools. Everything



had to be scaled back because of Covid restrictions,
but we are thankful that we were able to still celebrate
together. Even a couple of our church kids who have
gone away to college were able to come back to visit!

Please pray for us to be able to reach more people for
Jesus. The last two years have seemed especially
hard with all the Covid restrictions, but truly the

Sharing the Gospel ata  0iggest obstacle is Satan causing people to not be

School for Christmas  interested. We had another reminder of that this week.

A man in his forties died from drinking too much alcohol. This man came to
our church several years ago and seemed at first to really want to know
Jesus. But sadly, he quickly rejected Him. —
Please pray for God to open hearts. Please
pray for us to have wisdom in witnessing to the
lost.

We plan to come to America in May for our
son’s wedding. We would really like to do a six
month furlough at that time. We are hoping to
have another couple take over for us here
while we are away. We have a couple of
possibilities. Please pray that one of them will

be able to come and fill in for us. If they can’t, then we will just come for a
short trip for the wedding.

Hopefully we will get to visit many of you!

Again thank you for your faithfulness to pray for us and support our ministry
here. God bless you!

Yours for Thailand,
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